
 

My co-parent wanted as much parenting time as possible to take parenting time away from me. He 
often sends other people for his supervised parenting time. It’s awful.  

  

He didn’t call or check on us in over a year, then wanted parenting time and this is what the courts 
decided for us. It’s not great but, 50/50 would be horrifying for my toddler. 

  

If the child services is looking for a way to streamline their caseload, please don’t let cases like mine fall 
under a default 50/50 plan. That is not right for the children. 

  

-Cecily Decker 

 


